. August 28, 2022
To Whom This May Concern:

We received notice that the City of Edgewood received an application for a boat dock on behalf
of Rachel Wilson at 524 Harbour Island Road. This letter is to inform you that we very strongly
oppose this boat dock. The markers that are currently set in the canal where the boat dock will be
built make it almost impossible for us to get our boat around it, and we do not approve of this
boat dock.

Please reach out with any further questions.
Sincerely,

Andrew and Chloe Murray
431 Harbour Oaks Pointe Drive N
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